
July 2024 
  
Dear parent/carer,   
  
As we fast approach the start of the summer holidays, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you 
for your incredible support this academic year. I wish you all the most fantastic summer holiday and 
hopefully you will be able to spend some quality time together as a family.   
  
I would like to thank you all for your support during our recent non-uniform days: We have raised over 
£1000 for our chosen academy charities; The Malala Fund, Shelter, Turing Trust and Mind. Well 
done! 
  
Students will start the autumn term on Tuesday 3rd September. The arrangements for the first day 
back are as follows:   
  
  Return to school  Yard  
Year 7  8.30am  Bottom ball court  
Year 8  9:45am  Courtyard  
Year 9  9:45am Top yard  
Year 10  9:45am Top ball court  
Year 11  8:30am  Sports hall  

  
If you need to contact a member of staff over the summer holidays regarding any safeguarding 
concerns, we are there to help. Please email us at summer@omera.co.uk, which will be in use from 
Friday 19th July to Monday 2nd September. Please DO NOT email any other address as it may not be 
monitored over the summer holiday. 
  
Once again, I wish to take this opportunity to thank you for your incredible support this year - this 
means a great deal to all the staff at Ormiston Meridian Academy.  If you have any questions, please 
do not hesitate to contact the school reception on 377100 on Monday 2nd September.   
  
From all the staff, please have a wonderful summer holiday.  
  
Yours faithfully,  

  
Mrs C Stanyer  
Principal  
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